
Morning Announcements 
Monday, December 22, 2014 

 
1. The Rib Lake Ice Dip will take place on Saturday, January 3rd.  Pledge forms are available on 

the office counter if you are interested. 
2. Band students wanting to participate in solo and ensemble playing a solo or small ensemble 

should see Mr. Robisch during their study hall today. 
3. REMINDER:  Choir students will be singing at the Golden Living Center during choir today.  

Please bring your coat to the choir room. 
4. Need a last minute gift?  Buy a candy gram!  Today is the last day to buy Christmas candy 

grams.  They will be for sale during lunch and are only 25 cents each. 
5. There will be a meeting during Enrichment Study Hall in Ms. Chrisensen’s room for all students 

who signed up for the Variety Show.  Please report to your study hall for attendance and then 
go to Ms. Christensen’s room for the meeting.  You must be at the meeting in order to 
participate! 

6. Tomorrow will be Ugly Holiday Sweater Day.  Make sure to wear your most festive and ugly 
attire.  Points towards class totals will be awarded for those dressed up. 

7. Beginning after break the fitness center will be open for students afterschool on Mondays, 
Tuesdays, and Thursdays.   

8. Speed, agility and jump training will begin after break on Wednesday, January 7th, at 6:40 and 
will continue every Wednesday for 9 weeks.  Attend all nine sessions to earn a t-shirt. 

 
LUNCH  
Chicken Nuggets 
Mashed Potatoes and Gravy 
Corn  
Mixed Fruit 
Pear  
The Garden Spot 
Dinner Roll 


